
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

Dear Parents & Carers,         25th July 2023 

Year 4 Invaders Day 
 
Year 4 will be holding an “Invaders” day on Wednesday 6th September, and it would be wonderful if the 
children could dress up in a suitable costume on this day. This only needs to be something very simple – 
please don’t worry about producing anything elaborate, or buying a costume. It can be anything to do with 
the Anglo-Saxons, Vikings or Normans. Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate footwear and a coat 
as they will still be going outside for play.  
 
As part of the day, the children will be preparing their own soup for lunch, so please do not provide any 
lunches for them on this day. Instead, they will need a plate, bowl and cutlery. 
 
We hope this will be an enjoyable day which will enhance the children’s learning of the topic. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs K Newsome 
Year 4 Class Teacher 


